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WE NEED YOUR HELP
TO DONATE OR FOR

SPECIAL EVENTS IN
FORMATION

visit. www.Georget
ownBreadBasket.c

a

Tues. 5-7pm • Wed. 8:30-noon • Sat. 8:30-noon

55 Sinclair • Unit 12 905-873-3368

Cram a Cruiser

Halton Hills Police/

Superstore Food Drive

Sat. Dec. 6th

8:30 am- 3pm

Fill a
Shopping Cart

Metro Grocery Store
Food Drive

Sat. Dec. 13th, 8:30am- 3pm

8:30 am- 3pm

And

TED ARNOTT, MPP
Wellington-Halton Hills
Web: www.tedarnottmpp.com
Phone: 1-800-265-2366

www.leathertownlumber.ca • Mon-Fri 7-6; Sat 8-4; Closed Sun

LEATHERTOWNLEATHERTOWNLEATHERTOWNLEATHERTOWN LUMBERLUMBERLUMBERLUMBER

SUPPORT OUR
TOY DRIVE

ALL DONATIONS
DISTRIBUTED BY THE

SALVATION ARMY.
DROP OFF AN UNWRAPPED

TOY BEFORE DECEMBER 15TH

WHILE SUPPLIES LAST
PRICING UNTIL DECMEMBER 31ST

GIFT
CERTIFICATES

MAKE GREAT

Ice Melter
20kg. Castlegard Ultra Green Ice Melter.
Safer for pets and the environment.

$1099
20KG BAG

1"x12" Rough Pine Board
1x12 Rough white pine. Great for Board and
Batten and Barn Cladding. Available in
6',8',10',12',14',16' lengths. Please call for
availabilty

$109
/lineal foot

Prompt Emergency Care

NEWS

Gravel truck rollover About 7 a.m. Thursday (Nov. 27) on Trafalgar Rd. near Stewarttown Rd., a gravel truck 
flipped onto its side, spilling its load. No one was injured. A Halton Hills Fire Department spokesperson said 
the truck brought down some hydro wires with its elevated box. The Fire Department requested Halton Hills 
Hydro shut down the main feeder lines that run through the area. As a result, hydro was out temporarily in 
parts of Halton Hills, including Acton. Firefighters contained a hydraulic fluid spill from the truck until Region 
staff arrived. Trafalgar Rd. in the area was closed for several hours. Pictured: The driver of the truck surveys the 
scene. At press time, Halton Police had no further details.                                                                Photo by Jon Borgstrom


